
Serbia supports the activities of Association of Caribbean States (ACS)
Thursday, 28 March 2019.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic is wrapping up his official
tour of Latin and Central American states by his visit to Nicaragua.  

Minister Dacic will represent the Republic of Serbia at the 8th Summit of ACS Heads of State or
Government in Managua and the 24th Ordinary Meeting of the ACS Ministerial Council.

"Serbia is an observer at the Association of Caribbean States. We have been friends with all
Caribbean states since the time of the Non-aligned Movement. We support all efforts made by
Caribbean States in the context of the environment, fight against climate change and its
adverse effects. As an observer, Serbia helps and makes pledges to certain Caribbean
assistance programs.

On a bilateral level, Serbia is a true friend to Nicaragua. Expressing my immense pleasure at
this visit, I wish to convey sincere greetings from the Serbian people," the Serbian Foreign
Minister said on arriving to Nicaragua.
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